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Corral Kids will be offering All-Day care for days the 
school district is closed. All-day care tuition is 
$150/wk. plus $45 each day your child attends. If 
you do not wish to use All-day care, no tuition will 
be charged only for the week of Spring Break, 
March 17th- March 21st. 

All day care will be available the following days: 

• Monday, January 6th 

• Friday, February 14th 

• Monday, March 17th- Friday, March 21st 

2024 has come and gone. We are excited to ring in the new year with each of our Corral Kid 
families. 2025 will be full of many new adventures and opportunities for the Corral Kids. We want 
to remind you that while the weather has been up and down this season, it is important to be sure 
to send your Corral Kid with jackets as we will be spending time outside and weather appropriate 
clothing is important to stay warm and healthy!

In January we will focus on celebrating the New Year and showing kindness. We will challenge our 
students to display a random act of kindness every week. At the end of each week, we will 
encourage our students to share with their group his/her act of kindness. Each act of kindness will 
earn a treasure box prize on Fridays. February will be geared toward love and our feelings. Our 
students will get to create one-of-a-kind valentines. We will incorporate kindness and love 
together to show our Corral kids that small acts of kindness make the happiest reactions from 
others. 

Before we know it, March will be here and oh, are the Corral Kids excited for what March has in 
store for us! A month filled with more light from daylight savings means more time to spend 
outside. Spring Break means a week off school and an opportunity to enroll in our Spirit Week 
themed Spring Break Camp. Sign up for Spring Break with begin on Monday, February 3rd. As if 
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that wasn’t enough excitement to look forward to, RHA will begin enrollment for 
Summer Camp that will open to RHA families the week before Spring Break. This 

will allow our families to sign up ASAP as our spots fill up fast. So much 
going on in March, it’s giving us mad happiness. 

April showers bring May flowers. We will focus on using our green thumbs 
and learn all about plants and growth. Each child will have the opportunity to 
decorate his/her own pot and grow a plant in it that he/she will be watering 
and watching for the entire month. 


